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2022 DENR NEW YEAR’S CALL

ADVISORY

In lieu of the directives of the President to use all government assets to
expedite the delivery of relief and rehabilitation efforts in areas affected by Typhoon
Odette, please be informed that the 2022 DENR New Year's Call scheduled on
January 10, 2022 is postponed until further notice.
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